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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Bernard L. Henderson, Jr.  
Deputy Secretary of the Commonwealth

Office of the Governor 
P.O. Box 2454 

Richmond, Virginia 23218
(804) 786-2441 

Fax: (804) 371-0017 
TTY: (804) 371-8599

May 16, 2002 

The Honorable Richard A. Meserve, Chairman 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001 

Dear Chairman Meserve: 

I am responding on behalf of Governor Mark R. Warner to your letter of March 18, 2002, 

regarding Virginia's liaison to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Governor Warner 
would like to thank you for giving him the opportunity to appoint someone to serve in 
this important capacity.  

Virginia has been well served by Mr. Arthur S. Warren in this position and it is the 
Governor's wish that Mr. Warren continue to do so. Please continue to consider Mr.  
Warren as Virginia's representative.  

Sincerely,

C: Michael M. Cline, Director, Department of Emergency Management 
Mr. Arthur S. Warren, Department of Emergency Management


